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June 28, 2023 

NEWS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Makapala Water Conservation Notice CANCELLED 

AFFECTED AREAS:  MAKAPALA AND NIULI‘I; NORTH KOHALA, HAWAI‘I 

This is an important message from the Department of Water Supply (DWS), County of Hawai‘i. 

Effective immediately, the Department of Water Supply has cancelled the voluntary water 
conservation notice for all affected Makapala and Niuli‘i customers.  Normal water use may now 
resume.  

To reach DWS, please call (808) 961-8050 during normal business hours, (808) 961-8790 for after-
hour emergencies, or email: dws@hawaiidws.org. 

The Department sincerely acknowledges the community’s efforts to reduce their water usage while the 
conservation notice was in effect.  MAHALO for your kokua! 

This is your Hawaiʻi County Department of Water Supply. 

### 

…Water, Our Most Precious Resource…Ka Wai A Kāne… 
The Department of Water Supply is an Equal Opportunity provider and employer. 
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